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It is the late summer of 1814, and Hannah Bonner and her half brother Luke have spent more than a year
searching the islands of the Caribbean for Luke’s wife and the man who abducted her. But Jennet’s rescue,
so long in coming, is not the resolution they’d hoped for. In the spring she had given birth to Luke’s son, and
in the summer Jennet had found herself compelled to surrender the infant to a stranger in the hope of keeping
him safe.

To claim the child, Hannah, Luke, and Jennet must journey first to Pensacola. There they learn a great deal
about the family that has the baby. The Poiterins are a very rich, very powerful Creole family, totally without
scruple. The matriarch of the family has left Pensacola for New Orleans and taken the child she now claims
as her great-grandson with her.

New Orleans is a city on the brink of war, a city where prejudice thrives and where Hannah, half Mohawk,
must tread softly. Careful plans are made as the Bonners set out to find and reclaim young Nathaniel Bonner.
Plans that go terribly awry, isolating them from each other in a dangerous city at the worst of times.

Sure that all is lost, and sick unto death, Hannah finds herself in the care of a family and a friend from her
past, Dr. Paul de Guise Savard dit Saint-d’Uzet. It is Dr. Savard and his wife who save Hannah’s life, but Dr.
Savard’s half brother who offers her real hope. Jean-Benoit Savard, the great-grandson of French settlers,
slaves, and Choctaw and Seminole Indians, is the one man who knows the city well enough to engineer the
miracle that will reunite the Bonners and send them home to Lake in the Clouds. With Ben Savard’s
guidance, allies are drawn from every segment of New Orleans’s population and from Andrew Jackson’s
army, now pouring into the city in preparation for what will be the last major battle of the War of 1812.
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From reader reviews:

Daphne Shew:

Now a day those who Living in the era just where everything reachable by talk with the internet and the
resources within it can be true or not need people to be aware of each details they get. How many people to
be smart in receiving any information nowadays? Of course the reply is reading a book. Reading through a
book can help folks out of this uncertainty Information mainly this Queen of Swords book because this book
offers you rich info and knowledge. Of course the info in this book hundred % guarantees there is no doubt
in it everbody knows.

Billy Shaner:

A lot of people always spent all their free time to vacation or go to the outside with them friends and family
or their friend. Do you know? Many a lot of people spent many people free time just watching TV, or maybe
playing video games all day long. If you need to try to find a new activity that's look different you can read
any book. It is really fun for you personally. If you enjoy the book that you read you can spent the whole day
to reading a e-book. The book Queen of Swords it doesn't matter what good to read. There are a lot of folks
that recommended this book. These were enjoying reading this book. In case you did not have enough space
to deliver this book you can buy the e-book. You can m0ore very easily to read this book from a smart
phone. The price is not to fund but this book possesses high quality.

Heidi Crenshaw:

People live in this new day time of lifestyle always aim to and must have the extra time or they will get lots
of stress from both lifestyle and work. So , once we ask do people have spare time, we will say absolutely
without a doubt. People is human not really a huge robot. Then we question again, what kind of activity do
you possess when the spare time coming to you of course your answer can unlimited right. Then ever try this
one, reading guides. It can be your alternative within spending your spare time, often the book you have read
is definitely Queen of Swords.

Anna Hart:

You can obtain this Queen of Swords by browse the bookstore or Mall. Only viewing or reviewing it could
possibly to be your solve issue if you get difficulties to your knowledge. Kinds of this guide are various. Not
only by means of written or printed but in addition can you enjoy this book by simply e-book. In the modern
era similar to now, you just looking of your mobile phone and searching what your problem. Right now,
choose your own personal ways to get more information about your guide. It is most important to arrange
yourself to make your knowledge are still up-date. Let's try to choose suitable ways for you.
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